
INDIAN TRAIL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION BY THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

 

 YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Board of Supervisors will participate in certain 

activities during Fiscal Year 2024-2025.  Board Members may participate individually in certain 

activities which may include discussions on matters that may likely come before the Board of 

Supervisors pursuant to the Florida Sunshine Law provisions.  A list of tentatively scheduled 

activities for each month will be available on the District website www.indiantrail.com and 

posted at the District Administration Office located at 13476 61st Street North, West Palm 

Beach, FL 33412.   

 DATED this 5th day of September, 2024. 
 
PUBLISH:  The Palm Beach Post 
         September 8, 2024 
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